[image: Megaphone Clipart Images – Browse 6,845 Stock Photos ...]Have you ever considered community service that involves protecting our natural resources?  Well, do we have an opportunity for you!
[image: Megaphone Clipart Images – Browse 6,845 Stock Photos ...]The Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District Board of Directors announces that there are vacancies on the Board of Directors for Place 3 and Place 4 to fill out the remaining terms. The District is composed of seven elected Directors, elected at large by place. The Mission of the District is to protect, preserve, and conserve groundwater in Goliad County. Board members are elected in even number of years at the November election to serve four-year terms. In order to serve as a Director, you must be a registered voter residing in Goliad County, at least 18 years of age and be bondable. The Board meets for regular meetings on the third Monday of every month at 5:00 p.m. The district will accept applications for these places through November 15, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. You may pick up an application at the District office 118 S. Market St., in Goliad, Texas or at www.goliadcogcd.org. The Board will be taking action on November 20th to fill the vacant positions. If you have any questions, please call the office at 361-645-1716 or email gcgcd@goliadcogcd.org.           
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